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ORDINANCE OR RESOLUTION TITLE AND SUB}ECT:

AN ORDINANCE TO AMEND 533.329 ELTGTBTLITY OF CITIZEN
VOTUNTEERS TO SERVE ON CITY BOARDS, COMMISSIONS AND
COMMITTEES TO REMOVE THE RESTRICTION ON THE NUMBER OF
TERMS ACTTTZEN MAY SERVE

2-/zb /l 5
Assistant City Attorney Blake Pennington
(as to form)

Date

APPROVED FOR A

Alan Long Date



ORDINANCE NO.

AN ORDINANCE TO AMEND ç33.329 ELIGIBILITY OF CITIZEN
VOLUNTEERS TO SERVE ON CITY BOARDS, COMMISSIONS AND
COMMITTEES TO REMOVE THE RESTRICTION ON THE NUMBER OF
CONSECUTIVE TERMS A CITIZEN MAY SERVE

BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF
FAYETTEVILLE, ARKANSAS :

Section l. That the City Council of the City of Fayetteville, Arkansas hereby repeals
$33'329(8) of ç33.329 Eligibility of Citizen Volunteers to Serve on Cify Boards,
Commissions and Committees of the Fayetteville Code.

PASSED and APPROVED this 7th day of April,z}Is.

APPROVED: ATTEST:

By:
LIONELD JORDAN, Mayor SONDRA È. SMITH@

By:



Mulford, Patti

From: Pennington, Blake

Sent: Thursday, February 26,20]-5 8:02 AM

To: Mulford, Patti

Subject FW:City Boards and commissions

Attachments: ORD AMEND 33.329 REMOVE TERM UMITS FOR CITY BOARDS AND

COMMISSIONS.doc

Would you please prepare an agenda request form for Alderman Long for the April 7th City Council meeting? I am

attaching the draft ordinance.

Blake E. Pennington
Assistant City AttorneY
Tele: (479)575-8313
bpen n i n gton @fayettevi I le-ar. gov

---Original Message----
From: Longward4@gmail.com [mailto: longward4@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, February 20, 2015 1 :16 PM
To: Williams, Kit; Pennington, Blake
Subject: City Boards and commissions

Can you please draft an amendment to our code removing the clause that prevents someone from reapplying to a

boará/commission just because they have served two terms? I think we have a good allocation process and the council

can choose who to appoint without having their hands tied by the current status of the code.

Sincerely,

Alan T Long
City of Fayetteville, AR
City Council Member-ward 4
Longward4@gmail.com


